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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Beginning next week, all grade 4,5 and 6 students will have an opportunity to come to the
Lynx Gym to participate in a lunchtime drop-in basketball club. The club will take place from
Tuesday January 30" to Thursday February 15". The grade 4 students will be invited on
Tuesdays, the grade 5 students on Wednesdays, and the grade 6 students on Thursdays.

Students are invited to come to the Lynx gym at 12:00 pm on their grade’s day of the week
and practice their basketball skills until 12:30, at which point they will return to their
classrooms for lunch.

This club will operate as a drop-in, and all students will be invited to come to any or all of
the clubs over the next three weeks if they so choose. If you would not like your child to
participate, please notify your child’s teacher.

For students who are not part of the lunch program and do not normally stay at school
during the lunch hour but would like to participate, please either print and sign the attached
permission form or send permission via email to cojones@wsd1.org or to your child’s
teacher. Students will be able to eat in their classroom with the rest of their class at 12:30
and will be supervised by the lunch program.

Thank you,

Colin Jones, & Guillermo Vodniza

PERMISSION FORM FOR STUDENTS NOT IN LUNCH PROGRAM

My child, in room
is_not part of the lunch program and has my permission to come to the drop-in lunchtime
Basketball Club from January 30" — February 15™

(Parent/Guardian signature)
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